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Kentucky Board of Education Annual Retreat- Part Two 
September 21, 2021 

Meeting Minutes 

I. Call to Order

II. Roll Call

III. GoTeachKY and Efforts to Strengthen the Educator Pipeline

KDE Associate Commissioner Byron Darnall, Ed.D., KDE Division Director Veda
Stewart and Assistant Director Erin Ashcraft from the Office of Educator Licensure and
Effectiveness updated the KBE Board Members with a full-scale presentation on
GoTeachKY and success of the program at this moment in time.

IV. Career and Technical Education

KDE Associate Commissioner David Horseman and KDE Executive Advisor Leslie Slaughter
from the Office of Career and Technical Education.   David and Leslie presented the KBE
Board Members with an in-depth update on the Career and Technical Education Programs that
are available to students across Kentucky.

XI. KBE Goal Setting for 2021-2022- KBE Chair Lu S. Young, Ed.D.

Chair Young along with the board members reviewed and discussed the proposed goals for
2021-2021.  After this first review, the board agreed to give concentrated and steadfast effort
toward final shaping of these goals to their satisfaction in the next few weeks and be prepared
for the October meeting to further review and/or action.

XIII. Adjournment

Chair Young thanked everyone for a productive meeting and asked for motion to
adjourn.  Holly Bloodworth made the motion to adjourn and Lee Todd seconded.  The
motion passed with a unanimous roll call vote.


